Young, Shaneka

From: Cumella, Sal J.

Sent: Monday, April 04, 2016 8:59 AM
To: 'Allison Reagan’

Cc: Simmons, Jason A.

Subject: RE: HPB Resignation

Hi Allison,

Thanks for letting us know and thank you for being involved. It was great to have a student voice on the board.
Best of luck with the internship! Have a safe and fun summer.

Best,

-Sal

From: Allison Reagan [mailto:allireag2013@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2016 5:20 PM

To: Cumella, Sal J.

Subject: HPB Resignation

Good Afternoon Sal,

Due to the location of my internship this summer I will be unable to attend the HPB board meetings from the
months of May to August and I am afraid I will unfortunately have to resign from the position of Student
Appointee. I am sad to leave when there appears to be some real potential progress being made within the city's
historic preservation. I am very grateful for being able to serve the board for the time 1 was given. I look
forward to seeing what progress has been made upon my return to the city in late August!

Best,
Allison Reagan

P.s. Please let me know if there is anyone else I need to contact in regards to this matter.



Young. Shaneka

From: Sandra Lamme <smlamme@ufl.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 1:32 PM

To: Simmons, Jason A,

Subject: Re:Sandra Lamme resignation

Hi Jason,

Just thought | should document my resignation from the HPB. | certainly hope to see you all in the future.
Thank you for your thoroughness and support for Historic Preservation.

Have a good summer.

Sincerely,

Sandy Lamme



